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February 16, 1995

EAs 94-164, 94-165,and 94-166

Nebraska Public Power District
ATTN: Guy R. Horn

Vice President - Nuclear
Post Office Box 499
Columbus, Nebraska 68602-0499

Gentlamen:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated January 18, 1995, and your i

'
icheck for $300,000 in payment for the civil penalty proposed by NRC in a

letter dated December 12, 1994.

During our review of your response,'we identified several responses that were
unclear or appeared to be inconsistent. Specifically:

On page 6 of 16, under Corrective Steos Taken and the Results*

Achieved, it states, "The District addressed actions regarding
barrier redundancy and penetration classifications in a letter
dated August 8, 1994." From our review, your letter of August 8,
1994, does not appear to discuss barrier redundancy and
penetration classifications.

On page 7 of 16, under ites (1) Barrier Redundancy, it states,-

"Also, programmatic enhancements have been made to control vent,
drain, and test line barrier configurations as discussed in the
District's response to inspection Report'94-03." The referenced
response to the inspection report did not appear to discuss
programmatic enhancements to barrier configurations.

On page 10 of 16, under Corrective Steos Taken and the Results-

Achieved, it states, "This review has identified significant
testing omissions that are being addressed as documented in
Licensee Event Report 94-009.* The referenced licensee event
report did not appear to discuss significant testing omissions.

It is requested that you review the items listed above, in addition to the
other portions of your written response to the Notices of Violation, discussed
in our letter dated December 12, 1994, and resubmit your response to clarify
the information currently available on the docket. Your response should
directly address the Notice of Violation and additionally, should address the
reasons for the apparent inconsistencies in your January 18, 1995 response
noted above. The response should be provided within 30 days of the date of :

this letter.
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Nebriska Public Power District

The response directed by this letter is not subject to the clearance
procedures of the Office of Management and Budget as required by the Paperwork
Reduction Act of 1980, Pub. L. No. 96.511.
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Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Mr. Bill
Beach in the Region IV office at (817) 860-8223.

Sincerely,

si
Joseph R. Gray, Deputy Director ;

Office of Enforcement j
c

cc: L. J. Callan, RIV
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